Year 4



Dear Parents/Carers,

A massive thank you to parents for all your support this year! It has been a truly rewarding experience to see the children mature and progress. They have been an excellent year group to teach, and we will miss them very much. We wish them the very best of luck for Y5!!!

Have a wonderful summer,

Miss Corless and Mr Jacobs

Key Dates

Tuesday 2nd & Wednesday 3rd September - INSET DAYS (No children in school)

Thursday 4th September - First day of the Autumn Term Friday 3rd October – INSET DAY (No children in school)

Homework

No formal homework will be set over the summer holidays.

However, please continue to read daily with your child and practise times tables as much as possible.

